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IMPORTANT DATES 

Wednesday, September 14 
 - Culver’s Night, 5 – 10 pm 
        5801 21st Street  
 
Thursday, September 15 

 - Early Release (1:30) 
 - CHILDCARE AVAILABLE    
    (Preregister by noon Weds. 14th) 

Friday, September 16 
 -FAB FOOD FRIDAY  
 
Tuesday, September 20 
 - Parent Teacher League  
 Meeting - 6:30PM  
* LOVE & LOGIC for PARENTS 
 
Wednesday, September 21 
- Lunch order forms due 
- Chapel, 9 a.m. – Please come! 
 
Monday, September 26 
- Scrip orders due 
 
Wednesday, September 28 
- Midterm reports issued, Gr. 3 - 8 
 

 



 

  
FAB FOOD IS THIS FRIDAY!  
What is Fab Food?  It is a great way to wrap up our week with a snack or a drink 
that can be purchased with Concordia Cash (school dollars students earn 
through positive choices) or by dipping into the piggy bank at home.  Order 
forms are coming home today.  Payment and order forms must be received 
Friday morning in order for your child’s order to be filled.  
 

OCTOBER LUNCH ORDER FORMS ARE HERE! 
Please keep in mind all lunches are preordered now for the upcoming month.  
Check out the order form in your child’s folder today! This form and payment 
must be returned no later than next Weds. Sept. 21.   

SEE YOU AT CULVER’S! CONGRATULATIONS 1ST GR. 
TONIGHT is the night, between 5 – 10 
p.m. that friends and family of 
Concordia are encouraged to dine out 
or stop by for dessert.  Tell your 
cashier you are supporting our school 
in order for us to receive 15% of the 
sale.  We love to see our families enjoy 
food and fellowship time together! 

The cans brought in during the first 
week of September have been 
weighed! Our first grade class topped 
the others in total cans collected and 
will receive a certificate for a FREE 
item of their choice at our October Fab 
Food. Save cans for our school and 
help your child’s class “weigh in” next 
month!! 

HELP IS NEEDED  CAN WE COUNT YOU IN?? 
In order to successfully provide 
lunches to the children we need 
volunteers to assist with serving 
throughout the week.  Without this 
help, the lunch program cannot 
exist.Please contact Jodi Barclay to 
offer a day or two that you can 
occasionally help between 11:15 – 
1:30 p.m.  

WELCOME ABOARD 
Please join us in welcoming Mrs. 
Sharon Boehme as our office assistant. 
Mrs. Boehme has served as teacher 
both at Concordia and Prince of Peace 
in the past! We are blessed to have her 
back to assist us with office duties! 

The kick-off, groundbreaking, first-of-
just-four PTL meetings is coming up 
this coming Tues. Sept. 20th.  Your 
voice matters – please come! Send the 
response sheet back to school to sign 
up for childcare.  7th& 8th grade 
students with adult supervision will be 
providing this service.  A free-will 
offering to support their DC trip is 
encouraged.  

CHICK-FIL-A SPIRIT NIGHT  
Attending this event on Thurs. Sept 
22 from 5 – 8 p.m. will help support 
our 7th& 8th grade class trip to DC in 
April.  

ATHLETIC GAMES & TIMES  

are listed in the  

ALL ABOUT ATHLETICS  

section of this newsletter. 

WHAT’S ON THE MENU? 

For information on the lunch of the 

day, please consult the school 

calendar.  You can go to: 

www.concordialutheranschool.net 

 

http://www.concordialutheranschool.net/


TOYS FOR TOTS DRIVE AT CONCORDIAWe 

will be collecting gently used toys, games and books 

through the month of September. Place items you wish 

to donate in the chest or box in the school lobby. 

Contact Mrs. Mortenson, grade 1, with questions or 

visit their site online at 

www.TexReynoldsToysforTots.com.  

WE LOVE OUR VOLUNTEERSThis week’s 

SHOUT OUT goes out to Mr. Carey Tempesta who has 

served as the resident “handyman” going into the 

school year. Thank you, Carey, for your cheerful 

willingness and ongoing help! 

SAVE THE DATE! MARK YOU CALENDAR! 

Fall is approaching and with that is our annual Fall 

Festival! Bring your friends and family to this fun-for-all-

ages event on Sat. Oct. 22 from 11 – 3 p.m. PTL 

sponsors this day and directs all proceeds to enriching 

classrooms, providing field trip funds and supporting 

other projects during the school year. There will be 

games, inflatables, face-painting, a silent auction, a 

Cake Walk and more! 

 

ABOVE & BEYONDThe academic emphasis for the 

month of September is Religion.  If you have not 

received information on how your child can earn 

recognition and go “above and beyond” in this area, 

please contact your child’s teacher today! 

CHAPEL OFFERING UPDATE! THANK YOU!  
Thus far, we have collected $199.01 to assist families 

that were affected by the recent rioting in the Sherman 

Park area in Milwaukee.  Sherman Park Lutheran 

School is home for many families affected by the unrest 

and tragedy. Last week alone we collected $67.42. 

What a blessing it is to these families to help them 

through this struggle.  We thank you for sharing your 

gifts every Wednesday morning! 

 

A VERSE TO REMEMBER 

“They won’t be afraid of bad news; their hearts are 

steady because they trust in the Lord.” 

                                      ~ Psalm 112:7 NCV 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 
Start by doing what’s necessary, then what’s possible, 

and suddenly you are doing the impossible.   

                                    ~ Saint Francis of Assisi 

 

LOOKING AHEAD AT ATHLETICS… 

Here’s what’s happening this week & the beginning of 

next: 

Thurs. Sept.15  Games vs. St. John’s at HOME 

 B Squad 5 p.m. 

 

 

Tues. Sept.20  

Games vs.  

 

CHRISTIAN LIFE – 
AWAY GAME 

6 p.m. 
 
 

 B Squad 5 p.m. 
 A Squad 6 p.m. 

 
 

If you have questions with regards to our athletic 

program, please contact our Athletic Director –  

Mr. Dan Moore at 262-672-9240. 

 

PLAN AHEAD…NEXT SCRIP ORDER… 

The next opportunity to place an order is Monday, 

September 26th.  An order form will go home next week 

or you may go to www.ShopWithScrip.com and click on 

the “Register” button to order online.  The enrollment 

code is: EDD99DAB5137. 

COVER THE WORLD WITH KINDNESS 
We could all embrace a bit more kindness in today’s 

world! Try these 5 simple acts this week: 

1. Be friendly to everyone. 

2. Say “good morning” to those you pass. 

3. Smile often. 

4. Share! 

5. Hold doors for others! 

Imagine the effect just these little things can have.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.texreynoldstoysfortots.com/
http://www.shopwithscrip.com/


 

RACINE LUTHERAN HIGH  

NEWS FOR YOU! 
Please join us for the Racine Lutheran High School 

GRADE SCHOOL FAN NIGHT FOR  

GIRLS VOLLEYBALL 

Thursday, September 22, 7 p.m., RLHS. Go Crusaders!! 

FACEBOOK 

Keep up on the latest announcements and pictures.  

“Like” Racine Lutheran High School Admissions on 

Facebook. 

RLHS HOMECOMING – All alums are encouraged 

to come home to RLHS! See the specifics below… 

Chapel– Wednesday, September 21, at 8:45 a.m. at 

RLHS.  The Rev. Michael Pfingsten, Class of 1980, will 

lead our Chapel service.  Join us for worship, with a 

reception to follow.  

 

Festivities – Friday, September 23 

5 p.m. – Free food and fun for all! Reconnect with 

classmates and tailgate in the RLHS parking lot (Dining 

Hall if raining) before the big game.  Show your school 

pride by wearing purple and gold.  Each alumnus in 

attendance will receive a wristband that will allow free 

admission to the game. 

6:30 p.m.  – Head to Horlick Field for Homecoming 

football game. 

6:50 p.m. – All alumni meet at field entrance where 

each will receive a balloon and proceed onto the field 

for recognition.  After the balloon release, join Crusader 

fans in the stands to cheer for our team in the special 

alumni section. 

9 p.m. – Post-game reception at Buckets Pub. 

  

Visit RacineLutheran.org and click on 

ALUMNI and then Homecoming. 
 


